
 
Village of Queen Charlotte 
Public Notice  
FINANCIAL PLAN 
 
In Accordance with section 166 of the Community Charter, notice is hereby given that the 
public can request a copy of the Financial Plan 2020 -2024 Power Point presentation (with 
audio) via cfo@queencharlotte.ca. You can also view the Financial Plan presentation on the 
Village of Queen Charlotte (VQC) website www.queencharlotte.ca. If you wish to comment or 
have any questions please contact Ms. Sinkins prior to May 20, 2020. 
  
A. Sinkins  
Chief Financial Officer  
cfo@queencharlotte.ca  
250 559 4765 Ext. 2 
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